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the proposed u street project west of 16th street which would uproot the police and fire dept is an exercise in
corporate raiding .the land PUBLIC LAND, will be given away to a private developer for development.

the height of the building should not be allowed.

the loss of the departments even if temporarily ( AT LEAST TWO YEARS) puts our safety at risk.

these are city services on city land . it is incomprehensible and once again a uncalled for land grab

barry karas

1820 16th st nw

Barry
Bkarasdc@gmail.com
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